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Thank you to Marilyn Gladu, MP for supporting Congenital Heart Disease (CHD) awareness in Canada
and Canadian Congenital Heart Alliance.

By reading your statement in the House of Commons today and recognizing February 14th as
Congenital Heart Disease (CHD) Awareness Day in Canada, you help increase awareness and
advocacy for the more than 250,000 Canadians living with Congenital Heart Disease, many who
require lifelong specialized care.

Marilyn Gladu is the MP for Sarnia-Lambton and serves as the Shadow Minister for Health in the
Official Opposition
https://www.facebook.com/MPMarilynGladu/videos/386250228870421/
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